
 
St. Gerard’s School 

 
PARENT INFORMATION EVENINGS 

August / September 2024 
 
 

It is most important that parents attend the opening of school year Parent Information 

Evenings as it is an opportunity to look at the year ahead and discuss issues relevant 

to the students in the year group. 

 

The Parent Information Evenings will continue this Autumn and more details will be 

forwarded to you in advance. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you. 
 

 

SCHEDULE: 
 
 

Year Group Day and Date 
 

1st Year 
 

Tuesday 27 August 

6th Year 
 

Thursday 05 September 

4th Year (TY)  Monday 09 September 
 

2nd & 3rd Years 
 

Thursday 12 September 

5th Year Monday 16 September 
 

 
 


